
STORE VISIT BY PAGASA DIRECTOR FROM PALAWAN TO MEMBER-STORE IN
METRO MANILA
Wednesday, 30 March 2022
Last Updated Tuesday, 25 October 2022

On 30 March 2022, PAGASA Director Arjie Lim of Andrew's Grocery/Palawan 

found himself in Manila and decided to visit Welcome Supermart operated 

by PAGASA Pres. Steve Cua.Â    

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.

https://www.pagasa.org.ph Powered by Joomla! Generated: 17 May, 2024, 17:51


